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Brendan Liew - FW: SRG - ERSKINE PARK - TRANSGRID EASEMENT CLEARANCE

From: Russell Greg <Greg.Russell@transgrid.com.au>

To: "bborg@penrithcity.nsw.gov.au" <bborg@penrithcity.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 2/14/2013 10:38 AM

Subject: FW: SRG - ERSKINE PARK - TRANSGRID EASEMENT CLEARANCE
CC: Cowdroy Timothy <Timothy.Cowdroy@transgrid.com.au>, "'Brendan Liew"'

<Brendan.Liew@planning.nsw.gov.au>, David Timso
<DavidTimso@Ilogosproperty.com>, Hobbs Graham
<Graham.Hobbs@transgrid.com.au>, Turvey David
<David.Turvey@transgrid.com.au>

Attachments: SRG-EP-DA - DA-002 REV F.PDF

Hi Belinda,

Thanks for taking the time to talk with me this morning about Lot 62 133-145 Lenore Lane Erskine Park.

As discussed, please see below to correspondence with Logos Property — the developers.

TransGrid is now happy with the solution proposed in relation to access to our easement at the rear of the
property.

The attached drawing is the one TransGrid has now signed off on and we have informed the Department of
Planning of our consent.

Should you want to discuss any aspect of this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 9284 3105.

Regards,

Greg Russell
Land Economist | Land Assets and Facilities
Network Services and Operations

TransGrid | Level 11, 201 Elizabeth St, Sydney NSW 2000
T: (02) 9284 3105 M: 0418 986 459
F: (02) 9284 3456 E: greg.russell@transgrid.com.au

From: Russell Greg

Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2013 09:24

To: David Timso

Cc: 'John Green '; John Marsh; Cowdroy Timothy; Hobbs Graham; Turvey David; Seage Jenny; 'Brendan
Liew'

Subject: RE: SRG - ERSKINE PARK - TRANSGRID EASEMENT CLEARANCE

Thanks David.

The plan you supplied yesterday evening (Wed 13 Feb 2013 @ 17:46) and the undertakings made below
adequately address TransGrid’s concerns. The plan is acceptable with the addition of the section through
the proposed access track (at 1:200).

Approval is hereby given to proceed with the DA as outlined in the attached drawing No SRG-EP-DA — DA-
002 REV F.pdf. Please note there have been several ‘Revision F’'s’ so the latest drawing is attached for the
record.

Once your DA has been approved, we look forward to hearing from you again in relation to the matters
under discussion to ensure compliance with the conditions TransGrid has set out.

Regards,

Greg Russell
Land Economist | Land Assets and Facilities
Network Services and Operations

TransGrid | Level 11, 201 Elizabeth St, Sydney NSW 2000
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